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Please use edps@edps.europa.eu for all 

correspondence 

 

Subject:  Prior check opinion on the pre-recruitment and annual medical exams at 

the European Union Satellite Centre 

 

Dear Mr Legai,  

 

We have analysed the notification for prior-checking under Article 27(2)(a) of Regulation 

45/2001 (the Regulation) on the processing of personal data in the context of pre-recruitment 

and annual medical exams at the European Union Satellite Centre (EU SatCen). 

 

As you have pointed out in your cover letter, the EU SatCen has prepared the notification, the 

privacy notice and the contract with the external medical provider taking into account the 

EDPS Guidelines on the processing of personal data related to health in the workplace
1
.  

 

According to the notification and the above documents, the EDPS considers that the EU 

SatCen has adopted adequate data protection safeguards in conformity with the Regulation. 

We have therefore decided to close the case. 

 

Should you have further doubts, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

(signed) 

 

Wojciech RAFAŁ WIEWIÓROWSKI 

 

Cc :   Ms Esther MOLINERO, Data Protection Officer 

                                                 
1
 Issued on 28 September 2009 under "Thematic Guidelines" on the EDPS website. 
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